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Date – February 22, 2012
Sean Peterson
1239, South Plaza, 
New York,
USA

Dear Peterson,
Congratulations to you for being a part of the Global Training Workshop. This is to notify you that you have been chosen as the global training workshop supervisor. 
I am attaching a sheet which has all the description of your responsibilities in the workshop. Please do no hesitate to call me for any doubts or clarifications. I would be available all the time with you at the workshop to help you and give you all the support required. I definitely assure you that your participation in the Global Training Workshop will give you a wonderful chance to meet other professionals and gain experience as a step toward fulfilling your career goals.

I look forward in providing the support necessary to make this a successful and positive developmental experience. All the best!
Yours Sincerely,

Joan Smith

Global consultancies,

Personnel Manager
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